Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Regional Office No. IV-A (CALABARZON)

i

MEMORANDUM

FOR - The CENR Officer
Brgy. 5, Coron, Palawan

FROM : Cristina . Sabangan

SUBJECT: REQUEST OF FORESTER I CRISTINA ]J. SABANGAN FOR
EXTENSION OF WORK REASSIGNMENT AT DENR
CALABARZON

DATE: 17 AUGUST 2022

This has reference to the memorandum dated July 15, 2022 of the Regional Executive Director,

Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV, and was received by the undersigned on August 16, 2022, on the
above cited subject.

I understand your concern, however, In light of these facts, I humbly request for reconsideration
about my request. Since the beginning of the pandemic bolstered by the deteriorating health of my
mother and other personal battles, my life has been confronted by unexpected turns of events. For
three weeks now, I've been accompanying my mother to the hospital due to prevailing health
conditions. Further, both my mother and my 4 year old son are unvaccinated by COVID 19 which
necessitates me to stay and look after their welfare given the fears of the pandemic.

In this regard, I regret to inform that the undersigned cannot return yet to my original place of
assignment and hope that my request be reconsidered. Attached herewith are the recent diagnosis
of my mother for your reference.

Rest assured that I will be extending my work and fulfilling my duties as an ADR officer in the
attainment of the target of CENR Office of Coron. Please be informed that for the past year that I am
reporting at the Regional Office of CALABARZON the undersigned is still actively helping my
mother unit particularly with issues pertaining to Land Claims and Conflict and other matters in
coordination with the concerned CENRO personnel.

For information and consideration.

CRIST J. ANGAN
Forester I

Copy furnished:

PENRO Palawan
RED MIMAROPA
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DENR IV-A (CALABARZON) Compound, Mayapa Main Road (along SLEX),
Barangay Mayapa, Calamba City, Laguna
Trunkline No. (049) 540-3367 Mobile Nos.0956-182-5774/0919-874-4369
E-mail address: rd4a@denr.gov.ph



